
From:  

Leeor Schweitzer  

Email:  

Leeor.Schweitzer@gmail.com  

Location:  

Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

I'm glad to hear that the state is committed to spending money on transportation again, but I am 
worried we will keep making the same mistakes and invest that money in roads and freeways. More 
money for roads and freeways won't get us to the future we need. Please invest in transit, walking, and 
biking infrastructure.  
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